
 

 

October 04, 2018 

 

 

Dear L.A. Care Contracted Provider,  

 

You are receiving this notification because you indicated your RSVP response to attend the in-person PHDP 

meeting on site. Thank you for RSVP’ing for tomorrow’s in-person L.A. Care Health Plan's PHDP Meeting 

scheduled to be held from 10:30 A.M. to 12:00 P.M.  Attached you will find the directions on how to get to the 

L.A. Care’s Headquarters.  

 

 Parking: Please go ahead and park in the building parking structure.  There are two entrances into the 

parking structure, one on 7th Street and another on Bixel.  Parking validation will be provided to all 

attendees once they arrive at the registration desk.  

 

 Checking-In: Upon entering the building, on your left hand side you will find the L.A. Care Health Plan 

reception office.  Please proceed to check-in at reception.  There will be an L.A. Care Health Plan 

representative who will be escorting you up to the conference room where the meeting will be taking 

place.  

 

If you have any questions pertaining to this coming meeting, please email 

ProviderCommunications@lacare.org. We look forward to your participation at tomorrow’s meeting.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Provider Communications 

L.A. Care Health Plan  

mailto:ProviderCommunications@lacare.org

